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Lesley Wilkins
Po Box U114
Wollongong NSW 2500

10 November 2011

Major Planning Assessments

Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to comment on the proposed expansion of the Cobbora coal project.

My major objection is that | understand it will destroy nearly two thousand hectares
of wildlife habitat, including valuable water sources as well as Aboriginal cultural
heritage sites. It is also at the expense of inves}ment into sources of renewable
energy, and will generate gas emissions which will add massively to poliution levels.
Please do not proceed with such an ill-conceived plan.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit my comment.

Yours faithfully
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Lesley Wilkins



